
From: AS00 on behalf of Academic Senate
To: "AS00@uci.edu"
Subject: Update on Student Teaching Evaluations in Review Files
Date: Thursday, March 11, 2021 9:02:10 AM
Attachments: ATT00001.txt

Dear Colleagues,
 
The message below is sent on behalf of Vice Provost for Academic Personnel Diane O’Dowd.
 
Best wishes,
 
Jeffrey Barrett, Chair
Academic Senate, Irvine Division

 
SENATE FACULTY
 
Re:  Update on Student Teaching Evaluations in Review Files
 
The requirement to include teaching evaluations in Academic Personnel review files will
resume for all teaching titles, for all classes taught during or after Winter quarter 2021.  The
evaluations will still have the COVID remote instruction quarter watermark for Winter quarter
2021 and Spring quarter 2021.
 
Faculty are encouraged to provide context for their online teaching activities and performance
in their reflective teaching statements.
 
Sincerely,
 
Diane K. O’Dowd
Vice Provost, Academic Personnel
 
Lee Swindlehurst
Chair, Council on Academic Personnel
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